
 

 

Dear Student, 

We are so excited that you will be in our class this 
year!  We are looking forward to learning new things and 
creating new friendships while having fun at the same 
time.  In order for your classmates and teachers to get 
to know you, we are asking that you bring in a special “Me 
Bag” on the first day of school.  In your “Me Bag”, fill a 
brown bag with 3-5 items that tell something about you.  
Decorate your bag and bring it to school on the first day, 
August 7th.  We will be sharing them with our friends on 
the first day, so don’t forget your bag!   Here are some 
ideas: 

• Something in your favorite color 
• The wrapper from your favorite snack 
• Favorite book 
• Something you collect 
• Something that tells about your favorite hobby 

(Hint: Use a picture of a soccer ball instead of the 
real thing!) 

Have fun and be creative!  We can’t wait to find out 
what’s in your bag! 

Love, 

Mrs. Broadway & Ms. Pasley 

 


